
Sheriff's Homicide detectives are continuing their investigation into the 

circumstances surrounding a shooting death, which occurred Monday, July 

18, 2010, at approximately 2:10 A.M., in the 8700 block of Beverly 

Boulevard, West Hollywood.

The suspect has been described as a male Black adult.  Detectives have 

learned the suspect fired numerous rounds from a handgun at the victims.  

The suspect got into the passenger side of a waiting vehicle, and fled 

eastbound Beverly Boulevard.  The suspect's vehicle is described as 

possibly being black in color.  

Anyone with information about this crime is encouraged to contact the Los 

Angeles County Sheriff's Department Homicide Bureau at 323-890-5500.  

If you prefer to provide information ANONYMOUSLY, you may call "Crime 

Stoppers" by dialing 800-222-TIPS (8477), texting the letters TIPLA plus 

your tip to CRIMES (274637), or using the website 

http://lacrimestoppers.org.
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